
Newsletter

The Program objective is to build self-
esteem and character in our boys and
young men. R.O.S. is dedicated to
helping them grow and develop through
training and tutoring. 
The first class series starts Saturday,
January 11th, 2025 8am-12pm 
Summit Hegihts Community Room.

RECOVER OUR SONS
MENTORSHIP PROGRAM IS

BACK ON SITE

January 2025 Clarksville Housing Authority

PHADA SCHOLARSHIP FOR HS
SENIORS WANTING TO GO TO

COLLEGE

In order to encourage academic
excellence and community
responsibility among high school
students, PHADA has implemented a
scholarship program for graduating
seniors who are preparing to enter
college. PHADA will award three
scholarships to deserving youth
currently residing in a PHADA member
agency.
Apply online 

www.phada.org/Conferences-
Education/PHADA-Scholarship-
Program
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CLARKSVILLE HOUSING AUTHORITY
COMMUNITY GARDEN GROUP

I  am excited to get this
project started again and I
look forward to seeing any
CHA Resident who is
interested in participating in
the Community Garden at
Summit Heights.
Our first meeting will be
January 16th @ 3:30PM at
the Community Room in
Summit Heights. 

A
m

er
ic

an
 S

ig
n

 L
an

gu
ag

e 
cl

as
se

s 
st

ar
ti

n
g

1/
13

/2
5 

@
 A

P
S

U
. C

al
l R

en
ee

 t
o

d
ay

 f
o

r
en

ro
ll

m
en

t.
 6

14
-5

55
2



Not only is trash in your yard a
lease violation; it’s also an eye
sore. 
Indoor furniture, trash and any
unwanted item are not to be left on
your porch or in your yard. 
I’m challenging all residents to help
clean up. Pick your yard up and
help a neighbor with theirs. 
I’ll be taking a photo of yard of the
month and posting it in the
Newsletter. The winner will also
get a prize. 
This was a Resident suggestion
and I appreciate all ideas from you.

YARD OF THE MONTH VISION BOARD PARTY 

January 20th, 2PM Summit
Heights

I’ve had a lot of interest in our
Vision Board Party from Summit
Heights Residents so I am moving
it to the Community Room to have
more space and be more
accommodating. 
Transportation is still available for
all Lincoln, Greenwood and Chapel
Market Residents. 
We are going to have snacks and
create vision boards of our plans
and goals for the new year. 
Come and let me help you reach
yours. 
RSVP to Renee. 931-614-5552

Matthew Walker
Mobile Health Bus will

be at the REC every
Tuesday from

9am1pm


